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 INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA 

 MEMORANDUM     
   DATE:  January 29, 2018 

 

   TO:   Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 

 

   THROUGH: Richard B. Szpyrka, P.E., Public Works Director 

 

   FROM:  James Ennis, P.E., County Engineer 

 

   SUBJECT:  Traffic Video Detection at Bahia Mar Road and State Road A1A: 

   Board Approval for Trade-in and Purchase Of Video Detection Processor 

  
 

 

DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS 
 

In accordance with County Capital Asset Policies and Procedures, the Traffic Engineering Division seeks 

Board approval and authorization to trade-in one (1) traffic video detection processor and purchase one (1) 

processor.  The processor is damaged and has minimal salvage value.  The new processor is needed to 

maintain the County’s traffic video detection system at the intersection of Bahia Mar Road and SRA1A. 

 

The cost of the replacement processor is $3,550.00 and the trade-in value of the damaged processor is 

$710.00.  The net purchase price of $2,840.00 
 

FUNDING 
 

Funding for the purchase will come from Transportation Fund/Traffic Engineering/Traffic Signals 

11124541-066440. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends that the Board declare the processor surplus, approve the transaction and authorize staff to 

trade-in one (1) traffic video detection processor and purchase one (1) new traffic video detection processor.  
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 

Iteris Quote 

Office of Management & Budget Approved Disposal of Excess Property Memorandum 

 

APPROVED AGENDA ITEM FOR FEBRUARY 13, 2018 

CONSENT 
 


